Name:	
Date: -	

Our Beach Adventure



Last summer, my family spent a day at Sandy Shores Beach. We arrived early and found a perfect spot near the water. Dad set up our blue umbrella and beach chairs. Mom spread out towels on the warm sand. My sister and I built a huge sand castle with towers and a moat around it. We decorated it with shells and feathers. After lunch, Dad and I walked along the shore looking for special seashells. We found five different kinds! The waves were gentle and warm. While swimming, I saw a small crab scuttling sideways across the sand. Before leaving, we all got ice cream cones. Mine was chocolate with sprinkles. It was a perfect beach day!

Answer the Questions				
1. What did the children build on the beach?				
○ A sand castle○ A fort○ A sand person				
2. How many kinds of seashells did they find?				
○ Three ○ Four ○ Five				
3. What flavor ice cream did the child get?				

Story: "Our Beach Adventure"

	A sand castle
	○ A fort
	○ A sand person
2. ł	How many kinds of seashells did they find?
	○ Three
	○ Four
	● Five
3. \	What flavor ice cream did the child get?

Name:		
Date:		

My First Grade Classroom



My classroom is a special place. Ms. Smith is our teacher. She has curly hair and always wears colorful clothes. There are twenty students in our class. The walls are covered with our artwork and the alphabet. In the reading corner, there are soft pillows and many books. We have a class pet named Whiskers, a fluffy hamster who lives in a cage. Every morning, we sit on the carpet for story time. After lunch, we have math and science. My favorite time is recess when we play on the swings and slides. I love learning new things in first grade!

Answer the Questions 1. Who is the teacher in the story?				
2. What is the class	pet?			
A turtle	A fish A hamster			
3. What does the cla	ass do every morning?			

Story: "My First Grade Classroom"

	◯ Mrs. Jones
	● Ms. Smith
(○ Mr. Brown
> v	What is the class pet?
	○ A turtle
	○ A fish
•	● A hamster
3. V	What does the class do every morning?

Name:	
Date:	

My Pet Dog Max



I have a pet dog named Max. He has soft brown and white fur. Every morning, Max wakes me up by licking my face. He wags his tail when he is happy. Max loves to play fetch with his red ball in the backyard. When we go to the park, he runs very fast and barks at squirrels. At night, Max sleeps in a cozy bed next to mine. Sometimes he snores! On weekends, I give Max a bath and brush his fur. He is the best dog in the world, and I love him very much.

Answer the Questions				
1. What color is Max's fur?				
○ Black and white○ Brown and white○ Golden brown				
2. What does Max do at the park?				
○ Sleeps in the sun ○ Plays with other dogs				
Runs and barks at squirrels				
3. Where does Max sleep at night?				

Story: "My Pet Dog Max"

1. V	hat color is Max's fur?
() Black and white
(Brown and white
(Golden brown
2. V	hat does Max do at the park?
() Sleeps in the sun
(Plays with other dogs
(Runs and barks at squirrels
3. V	here does Max sleep at night?
[Answer: In a cozy bed next to mine

Name:		
Date:		

Art Class Fun



Every Thursday afternoon, we have art class with Ms. Patel. She wears colorful clothes and has paint splatters on her shoes. Today we learned about primary colors: red, blue, and yellow. Ms. Patel showed us how mixing these colors creates new ones! Red and blue make purple, blue and yellow make green, and red and yellow make orange. We each got a paper plate to use as a palette. I dipped my paintbrush in water before mixing colors. We painted rainbow fish with scales of different colors. Ms. Patel hung our artwork on the drying rack. Next week, we'll add details with crayons. My fish has a yellow body with blue and purple scales. I can't wait to take it home and hang it on our refrigerator!

Answer	the (Questio	ns
--------	-------	---------	----

3. What color is the body of the child's fish?

Allswer the Questions					
1. What are the primary colors they learned about?					
○ Green, orange, and purple ○ Red, blue, and yellow					
O Black, white, and gray					
2. What did they paint in art class?					
Rainbow fish	○ Flowers	OHouses			

Story: "Art Class Fun"

∪ Gree	n, orange, and purple
Red,	blue, and yellow
○Black	x, white, and gray
2. What did	I they paint in art class?
Rain	bow fish
○ Flow	ers
OHous	es
)	
i. wnat co	lor is the body of the child's fish?

Name:	
Date: -	

Baking Chocolate Chip Cookies



Today Mom and I are baking chocolate chip cookies. First, we gather all the ingredients: flour, sugar, butter, eggs, vanilla, and chocolate chips. Mom lets me measure the flour and pour it into the big mixing bowl. I crack two eggs carefully. Mom shows me how to mix everything together until the dough is smooth. The best part is adding lots of chocolate chips! We use a spoon to drop the dough onto the cookie sheet. The kitchen fills with a sweet smell as the cookies bake in the oven. After they cool, we each eat a warm cookie with a glass of cold milk. Homemade cookies are the best!

Answer the Questions				
1. What is the first step in making cookies?				
Turning on the ovenGathering ingredients				
Adding chocolate chips				
2. How many eggs does the recipe use?				
One Two Three				
3. What do they drink with their cookies?				

Story: "Baking Chocolate Chip Cookies"

	Turning on the oven
	Gathering ingredients
	○ Adding chocolate chips
2. I	How many eggs does the recipe use?
	One
	● Two
	○ Three
B. \	What do they drink with their cookies?

Name:	
Date:	

Our Family Picnic



Last Saturday, our family went to Green Valley Park for a picnic. Mom packed a big basket with sandwiches, fruit, and cookies. Dad brought a blue blanket to sit on and a frisbee to play with. My little sister Emma and I helped carry the drinks. When we arrived, we found a shady spot under an oak tree. After eating lunch, Dad and I played catch while Mom and Emma fed the ducks at the pond. The ducks quacked loudly and flapped their wings. Later, we all ate ice cream cones. Even though Emma dropped hers, Dad shared his. It was the perfect family day!

ard

Story: "Our Family Picnic"

\bigcirc	The beach
	Green Valley Park
\bigcirc	Their backyard
2. Wha	t animals did they feed at the pond?
	ish
• [Ducks
\bigcirc	Turtles
3. Wha	t happened to Emma's ice cream?

Name:	
Date:	

Growing a Vegetable Garden



This spring, Grandpa helped me plant a vegetable garden in our backyard. First, we dug the soil with shovels and added special plant food. Then we made straight rows with string. I carefully planted different seeds: round carrot seeds, tiny lettuce seeds, and big bean seeds. Grandpa showed me how to water them gently. Every day after school, I check my garden. After one week, small green shoots poked through the dirt. The plants grow taller each day! Some will give us vegetables to eat, and some will make pretty flowers. Grandpa says patience is important in gardening. I can't wait to pick my first vegetables for dinner!

Answer the Questions				
1. Who helped	the child plan	t the gard	en?	
○ Mom	O Dad	○ Grand	dpa	
2. How long di	d it take for th	e shoots t	o appear?	
One day	One w	veek	One month	
3. What does (Grandpa say is	importan	t in gardening?	

Story: "Growing a Vegetable Garden"

○Mom		
○ Dad		
Grandpa		
. How long did it t	ake for the shoots to appear?	
○ One day		
One week		
One month		
. What does Gran	dpa say is important in gardening?	

Name:	
Date:	

Our Trip to the Zoo



Yesterday, Dad took me to the city zoo. We arrived early when the zoo opened. Our first stop was the monkey house where monkeys swung from ropes and made funny faces at us. Next, we visited the giraffe area. The giraffes were so tall they could eat leaves from the highest trees! I loved watching the penguins slide on their bellies into the water. After lunch, we saw the elephants. My favorite elephant was spraying water with its trunk. Before leaving, we stopped at the gift shop where Dad bought me a stuffed lion. It was the best day ever at the zoo!

Answer the Questions 1. Who took the child to the zoo?			
2. Which animal was spray	ying water with its trunk?		
○ Giraffe	key		
3. What did Dad buy at the	e gift shop?		

Story: "Our Trip to the Zoo"

	○Mom
	● Dad
	○ Grandpa
2. V	Which animal was spraying water with its trunk?
	○ Giraffe
	○ Monkey
	● Elephant
3. V	What did Dad buy at the gift shop?

Name:	
Date:	

Autumn Leaves



Fall is my favorite season. The green leaves on the trees change to bright red, orange, and yellow colors. In the morning, the air feels crisp and cool against my face. I wear my striped scarf to school. After school, I help Dad rake the fallen leaves into huge piles in our yard. My little brother and I jump into the leaf piles and throw leaves into the air. They make a crunching sound under our feet. Mom helps us collect the prettiest leaves to press between the pages of a big book. Later, we use them for art projects. At night, we drink hot apple cider and eat pumpkin cookies. Fall is a wonderful time of year!

Answer the Questions					
1. What colors do th	1. What colors do the leaves change to in fall?				
◯ Blue and purple	Red, orange,	and yellow	O Pink and white		
2. What do the child	ren do with the leaf pil	es?			
○ Burn them ○ Jump into them ○ Put them in bags			em in bags		
3. What do they drin	k at night?				

Story: "Autumn Leaves"

1. V	Vhat colors do the leaves change to in fall?
	◯ Blue and purple
(Red, orange, and yellow
(○ Pink and white
2. V	What do the children do with the leaf piles?
(○ Burn them
(Jump into them
(OPut them in bags
3. V	Vhat do they drink at night?
[
	Answer: Hot apple cider

Name:	
Date: -	

Snow Day



I woke up this morning and looked out my window. Everything was covered in white! Mom said school was canceled because of the snowstorm. After breakfast, I put on my warmest clothes: snow pants, boots, a puffy jacket, mittens, and a hat that covered my ears. My friend Zoe from next door came over to play. We built a snowman with three big snowballs stacked on top of each other. We used a carrot for his nose, buttons for his eyes, and sticks for his arms. Dad helped us make a snow fort with walls tall enough to hide behind. We had a snowball fight, being careful not to throw too hard. When our fingers got cold, we went inside for hot chocolate with tiny marshmallows floating on top. Snow days are the best days!

Answer the Questions					
1. Why was scho	1. Why was school canceled?				
O It was a holi	iday 🔘 Beca	cause of the snowstorm			
◯ The teacher	◯ The teachers were sick				
2. What did they use for the snowman's nose?					
O A button	O A carrot	○ A rock			

3. What did they drink when they went inside?

Story: "Snow Day"

1. V	Vhy was school canceled?
(◯ It was a holiday
(Because of the snowstorm
(◯ The teachers were sick
2. V	What did they use for the snowman's nose?
(◯ A button
(● A carrot
(○ A rock
3. V	Vhat did they drink when they went inside?
	Answer: Hot chocolate with tiny marshmallows

Name:	
Date: -	

Library Day



Wednesday is library day at my school. Our librarian, Mrs. Washington, always wears fun earrings that match the books she reads to us. Today she wore tiny owl earrings and read a story about a wise owl. The library has tall shelves filled with books of all colors and sizes. There's a special corner with pillows where we can sit and read quietly. Each student can check out two books to take home for one week. I chose a book about dinosaurs and another about a girl who builds amazing inventions. Mrs. Washington scanned my books and gave me a due date card. She reminded us to use bookmarks and keep books away from food and drinks. I can't wait to read my new books and return for different ones next week!

Answer the Questions				
1. What day is I	1. What day is library day?			
○ Monday	Tuesday	○ Wednesday		
2. How many bo		udent check out? Three		
3. What was one of the books the child chose?				

Story: "Library Day"

	○ Monday
	◯ Tuesday
	■ Wednesday
2. F	How many books can each student check out?
	○ One
	● Two
	○ Three
3. V	What was one of the books the child chose?
	Answer: A book about dinosaurs

Name:	
Date:	

Our Beach Adventure



Last summer, my family spent a day at Sandy Shores Beach. We arrived early and found a perfect spot near the water. Dad set up our blue umbrella and beach chairs. Mom spread out towels on the warm sand. My sister and I built a huge sand castle with towers and a moat around it. We decorated it with shells and feathers. After lunch, Dad and I walked along the shore looking for special seashells. We found five different kinds! The waves were gentle and warm. While swimming, I saw a small crab scuttling sideways across the sand. Before leaving, we all got ice cream cones. Mine was chocolate with sprinkles. It was a perfect beach day!

Answer the Questions 1. What did the children build on the beach?			
2. How many kinds of		•	
	J	ive	
3. What flavor ice cre	am did the chi	ia get?	

Story: "Our Beach Adventure"

	A sand castle
	○ A fort
	○ A sand person
2. ł	How many kinds of seashells did they find?
	○ Three
	○ Four
	● Five
3. \	What flavor ice cream did the child get?

Name:	
Date:	

Our Neighborhood



I live on Maple Street in a white house with blue shutters. Our neighborhood has many interesting places. Next door lives my friend Emma with her family and their spotted dog. Across the street is a small park with swings, slides, and a sandbox. On the corner stands the public library where we borrow books every week. Mrs. Chen owns the bakery that sells delicious cookies and bread. The fire station is three blocks away, and sometimes we hear the sirens. Mr. Wilson, the mail carrier, delivers letters to everyone's mailbox. On Saturdays, many neighbors gather at the community garden to grow vegetables. I love exploring all the special places in my neighborhood!

Answer the Questions				
1. What color are the shutters on the child's house?				
○ Red ○ Green ○ Blue				
2. Who owns the bakery?				
Mr. Wilson	Mrs. Chen	○ Emma's family		
3. What do neighbors do at the community garden?				

Story: "Our Neighborhood"

GreenBlueWho owns the bakery?		What color are the shutters on the	c cilia 3 flouse :
● Blue . Who owns the bakery?		Red	
. Who owns the bakery?		Green	
		● Blue	
∩ Mr. Wilson	2. \	Who owns the bakery?	
J 11		○ Mr. Wilson	
Mrs. Chen		Mrs. Chen	
◯ Emma's family		○ Emma's family	
	3. \	What do neighbors do at the com	nmunity garden?
. What do neighbors do at the community garden?			
What do neighbors do at the community garden?			
What do neighbors do at the community garden?		Answer: Grow vegetables	

Name:	-
Date: -	

Visit to the Farm



On Saturday, our class took a field trip to Green Meadow Farm. Farmer Jones showed us around in his red tractor. First, we visited the barn where cows were being milked by machines. The cows were black and white and had big gentle eyes. Next, we saw fluffy sheep getting their wool cut for the summer. In the chicken coop, we collected warm eggs that had just been laid. My favorite part was feeding the baby goats with bottles of milk. They jumped and played on wooden spools and rocks. Before leaving, we picked apples from the orchard and ate them on the bus ride home. They were the juiciest apples I've ever tasted! Farmer Jones said we could come back in the fall to pick pumpkins. I learned that farmers work very hard to grow our food.

Answer the Questions					
1. What color was Farmer Jones' tractor?					
Blue	Green	Red			
2. Which animals did the child feed with bottles?					
Calves	O Baby go	ats			
3. What did the class pick before leaving the farm?					

Story: "Visit to the Farm"

\bigcirc	Blue	
\bigcirc	Green	
	Red	
2. Wh	nich animals did the child feed v	with bottles?
\bigcirc	Calves	
	Baby goats	
\bigcirc	Lambs	
3. Wh	at did the class pick before lea	ving the farm?
_ I _	Answer: Apples	

Name:			
Date:			

My Birthday Celebration



Today is my seventh birthday! I woke up to balloons floating on my ceiling and a 'Happy Birthday' sign on my door. Mom made my favorite breakfast—pancakes shaped like Mickey Mouse. At school, my teacher Mrs. Garcia let me wear a special birthday crown. My classmates sang to me during snack time. After school, five friends came to my party. We played musical chairs and a treasure hunt game in the backyard. Mom baked a chocolate cake with seven candles. I made a wish before blowing them all out in one big breath! I got wonderful presents: a new bike, books, and a science kit. This was my best birthday ever!

Answer the Questions					
1. How old is the child turning?					
Six	Seven	○ Eight			
2. What shape were the birthday pancakes?					
○ Stars	○ Hearts				
3. What was one of the presents the child received?					

Story: "My Birthday Celebration"

	ow old is the child turning?		
	Six		
	Seven		
	⊃ Eight		
2. W	/hat shape were the birthday	/ pancakes?	
	◯ Stars		
	Hearts		
	Mickey Mouse		
3. W	/hat was one of the presents	the child receive	ved?
_			

Name:	
Date:	

My First Soccer Game



I play on the Blue Dolphins soccer team. We practice every Saturday morning at the community park. Coach Taylor teaches us how to dribble, pass, and shoot the ball. I wear a blue uniform with the number five on the back and special cleats that grip the grass. Yesterday was our first real game against the Red Tigers. My whole family came to watch. In the first half, I passed the ball to my teammate Jamie. In the second half, I scored a goal! Everyone cheered and my team gave me high-fives. Even though the final score was 2-2, Coach said we played great. After the game, both teams shook hands. I can't wait for our next game!

Answer the Questions					
1. What is the name of the child's soccer team?					
◯ Green Gators	O Blue Dolphins				
2. What number is on the child's uniform?					
○ Four ○ Five	e Six				
3. What was the final score of the game?					

Story: "My First Soccer Game"

○Gree	n Gators			
Blue	Dolphins			
○ Yello	v Lions			
2. What nu	mber is on the chi	ild's uniform	1?	
○ Four				
Five				
○Six				
3. What wa	s the final score o	of the game?	•	

Name:	
Date: -	

My Bedtime Routine



Every night at eight o'clock, it's time to get ready for bed. First, I take a warm bubble bath with my rubber duck and toy boat. Then I put on my favorite starpatterned pajamas. I brush my teeth for two whole minutes while singing the alphabet song. Mom helps me floss between all my teeth. In my bedroom, I pick out three books for story time. Tonight I chose stories about dinosaurs, trains, and a magical tree house. Mom reads while I snuggle with my teddy bear, Brown Bear. Sometimes Dad makes funny voices for different characters. After stories, they tuck me in and kiss me goodnight. I fall asleep thinking about tomorrow's adventures.

Answer the Questions					
1. What time is bedtin	ne?				
O Seven o'clock	C Eight o'clock	○ Nine o'clock			
2. How many books d		story time?			
3. What is the teddy b	ear's name?				

Story: "My Bedtime Routine"

ı. v	What time is bedtime?
	○ Seven o'clock
	● Eight o'clock
	○ Nine o'clock
2. F	How many books does the child pick for story time?
	○ Two
	● Three
	○ Four
3. V	What is the teddy bear's name?
	Answer: Brown Bear

Name:		
Date:		

Pancake Saturday



Every Saturday morning, Dad and I make pancakes together. We gather all the ingredients: flour, eggs, milk, sugar, and a little salt. Dad lets me measure and pour everything into the big mixing bowl. My job is to stir the batter until it's smooth with no lumps. Sometimes we add special things like blueberries, chocolate chips, or banana slices. Dad heats the griddle until water drops dance on it. Then he pours the batter to make perfect circles. I watch for tiny bubbles to form on top – that's when it's time to flip! We stack the finished pancakes on plates and add butter and maple syrup. Mom and my little sister wake up to the delicious smell. Pancake Saturday is my favorite family tradition!

Answer the Questions					
1. When do they make	pancakes?				
C Every Sunday	C Every Sa	aturday	C Every birthday		
2. How do they know v	vhen to flip the	e pancakes	?		
○ When the edges to	urn brown	○ When	tiny bubbles form on top		
After one minute					

3. What do they add to the finished pancakes?

Story: "Pancake Saturday"

1. When do they make pancakes?	
○ Every Sunday	
Every Saturday	
◯ Every birthday	
2. How do they know when to flip the pancakes?	
○ When the edges turn brown	
When tiny bubbles form on top	
○ After one minute	
3. What do they add to the finished pancakes?	
Answer: Butter and maple syrup	

Name:	
Date: -	

The Rainy Day Adventure



It was pouring rain outside my window this morning. I put on my yellow raincoat and matching boots. Mom gave me my blue umbrella with white clouds on it. Puddles filled the sidewalk as we walked to school. I jumped in every puddle, making big splashes! Water soaked my socks, but I didn't mind. On our way, we saw a rainbow arching across the sky with seven beautiful colors. At school, my teacher Mrs. Lee read us a story about rain helping flowers grow. After school, the sun came out and dried everything. Rain can be fun if you're prepared for an adventure!

Answer the Questions					
1. What color	1. What color was the raincoat in the story?				
O Blue	O Yellow	Green			
2. What did th	ie child see in tl	he sky?			
Lightning	g Birds	flying A rainbow			
3. What happe	ened after scho	ool?			

Story: "The Rainy Day Adventure"

1. V	Vhat color was the raincoat in the story?
(○ Blue
(Yellow
(Green
2. V	Vhat did the child see in the sky?
(○ Lightning
(○ Birds flying
(● A rainbow
3. V	Vhat happened after school?
ı	
	Answer: The sun came out and dried everything

Name:			
Date:			

Visit to the Dentist



I went to the dentist office yesterday for my checkup. The waiting room had fish tanks and magazines for kids. Dr. Kim wore a white coat and a mask with smiley faces on it. Her helper, Miss Tina, let me pick a purple bib to wear. The special chair moved up and down like a rocket ship! Dr. Kim counted my teeth with a tiny mirror and a tool that tickled. She said I have twenty teeth, which is just right for a first grader. I showed her how I brush in circles and floss between each tooth. Dr. Kim said I had no cavities because I take good care of my teeth! At the end, I got to choose a sticker and a new toothbrush. Taking care of teeth is important to stay healthy.

Answer the Questions				
1. What was or	n Dr. Kim's mask?			
○ Stars	O Smiley faces	○ Teeth		
2. How many to	eeth does the child	have?		
○ Eighteen	Twenty	Twenty-two		
3. What did the	e child get at the end	d of the visit?		

Story: "Visit to the Dentist"

	○ Stars
	Smiley faces
	○ Teeth
2. F	How many teeth does the child have?
	○ Eighteen
	Twenty
	○ Twenty-two
3. V	What did the child get at the end of the visit?
	Answer: A sticker and a new toothbrush